
Joint Board/Personnel Meeting – January 20, 2014 
 

The January 20, 2014, Village of Colfax Joint Board/Personnel meeting was held at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Colfax Village Hall.  Members present:  President Gunnufson, Trustees Halpin, Johnson, 
Schauer, Schieber, Olson, and Buchner.  Also present was Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer Ponto. 
 
Employee Manual – The Joint Board/Personnel Committee went over the revised employee 
manual and made some minor changes.  The Village is still waiting to hear back from Attorney, 
William Thiel, regarding some questions about changes to the policy.  The Joint 
Board/Personnel Committee will meet again after the revisions have been made.  No formal 
action was taken on this item. 
 
Adjourn: A motion was made by Trustee Olson and seconded by Trustee Halpin to adjourn the 
Joint Board/Personnel meeting at 8:53 p.m.  All voted yes. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 

______________________________ 
        Scott Gunnufson, Village President 
 
 
 
Attest:   Jackie L. Ponto 
  Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer  


